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Like so many educational institutions, the SHAC (Student Health Advisory Committee)
has devoted much of it’s time, resources, and brain power into keeping students, teachers,
administration, and community safe and healthy as the schools slowly opened to in-person
teaching last year. Through virtual meetings, the Committee was able to make all of their
meetings and comply with their district and legislative mandates through changes that were
made in the bylaws last year, specifically the directive that allows for a digital quorum.

Thanks to the work of Hannah and Lexi, there is again, consistency from the AISD team and




